Gene & Shirley Maurice

2516 Royal Birkdale Drive

Plano, Tx 75025

Mr. Matt King

Vice president and General Manager

Nilson Van and Storage Co.

P.O. Box 3756

Columbia, SC 29230

May 1, 1998

Dear Mr. King,

I wanted to take this opportunity to let you know what a pleasure it has been to work with the people of Nilson Van and Storage.

As a new employee of PMSC (Cybertek) in Dallas, we were faced with the trauma of a move on top of everything else. Our first contact with your organization was Ms. Brenda Friendly. She is an individual whose name truly represents her well. 

After a delay of six months to sell our home in Nashville, our new home in Plano, Tx. wouldn’t be completed until three weeks after the closing in Nashville. I was concerned about the possibility of damage to our household goods if it had to be off loaded into storage and then reloaded for delivery. Brenda was able to arrange for the load to remain in the van for that period. Her help and consideration throughout this entire process has been very much appreciated.

The same crew that loaded our goods in Nashville also delivered it to Texas. These gentlemen, Danny Isenhoward, Fred Harrington, and Dennis Smith, are professionals in every sense of the word. They are dedicated, courteous and hard working to a degree that should be used as the high water mark for others to be measured against. 

We had a fairly large load that came out of a two-story house and went back into a two-story. One very large couch and one very heavy sleeper sofa went upstairs in the new house. To complicate matters the staircase has a 180-degree turn. These were both very difficult, heavy pieces to move. They got these items upstairs without any damage to the furniture or the house. They treated my possessions and house as if were their own.

Again, I just wanted to take a moment to compliment these folks for doing a fine job. You can be proud to have them represent your firm.

Sincerley,

Gene & Shirley Maurice      

